
 

 

NORTH DAVIS MEADOWS WATER PROJECT UPDATE 

June 2016 

 

 
Previously: 

       

1. The Yolo County Board of Supervisors held our County Service Area’s Proposition 218 hearing 

and approved the fee increase, on May 31, 2016. This fee increase will be used to guarantee a 

Planning Loan from the State to obtain an Engineer’s Report. The Engineer’s Report will set 

forth plans and specifications with detailed information and drawings for construction of the new 

domestic water system with water from the City of Davis. Our existing wells will continue to 

provide non-domestic water (irrigation/exterior). 

 

The Engineer’s Report will detail the construction expenses involved in our project. A second 

Proposition 218 hearing will be held in the fall to raise funds for the construction phase of our 

project.  

 

2. Our Engineer’s Report will include an estimate for running a conduit for internet wiring/cable.  

 

What’s new: 

 

1. North Davis Meadows’ Planning Loan application was submitted to the state at the beginning of 

June. A NOE (Notice of Exemption), the environmental component necessary for our Planning 

Loan, was also submitted.  

2. A “Will Serve” letter from the City of Davis was received.  

 

Next Steps: 

 

1. Regina Espinoza will finalize contracts for the Engineer’s Report.  

2. Regina will begin working with Davis City staff, on a Water Service Agreement between the City 

and North Davis Meadows customers.  

3. At our CSA meeting on June 14th, Yashavant Kulkarni and Davis Campbell volunteered to be on a 

committee to investigate how high speed internet can be provided to NDM, using the proposed 

conduits.  
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